Fair PoLiTicaL PracTicEs CoMMISSION
428 J Street e Suite 620 e Sacramento, CA 95814-2329
(916) 322-5660 e Fax (916) 322-0886

August 5, 2014

Patrick Monette-Shaw
975 Sutter Street, Apt 6
San Francisco, CA 94109

Re: Sworn Complaint Against David Pilpel
Dear Mr. Monette-Shaw:

This letter is in response to the sworn complaint you submitted on July 13, 2014,
regarding the above-referenced person. The Fair Political Practices Commission will not
open an investigation into this matter.

You allege in your complaint that Mr. Pilpel failed to file his Statement of
Economic Interests (Form 700) with the San Francisco Ethics Commission. In a
conversation with the Ethics Commission, it was confirmed that the paper version of Mr.
Pilpel’s Statement of Economic Interests is available at their office.

Since Mr. Pilpel complied with the provisions of the Political Reform Act, we
will not open this matter. Any potential violation of the iocal ordinance must be
addressed to the San Francisco Ethics Commission.

Thank you for taking the time to bring this matter to our attention. If you have
any questions regarding this decision, please contact us at (916) 322-5660.

Sincerely,
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Gary S. Winuk, Chief
‘ Enforcement Division
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cc: San Francisco Ethics Commission




